
 

 

 

 

 

 5th July 2024 

 

 Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

St Michael’s Catholic Academy Festival of Sport 

Monday 8th July 2024 (pm) 

 

I am writing to provide details regarding the festival of sport that Year 5 will attend on the afternoon 

of Monday 8th July at St Michael’s Catholic Academy. This exciting event will allow Year 5 children 

from across Billingham to take part and compete in various activities across the afternoon. The event 

will be a fantastic opportunity for the children to demonstrate and further develop many of our 

school virtues including respect, confidence, self-belief and resilience. Activities will be led by St 

Michael’s staff and supported by our school staff and St Michael’s young leaders.  

 

Children will attend the event during the afternoon, the children will travel to St Michael’s after 

lunch and return in time for the end of the school day. Children should come to school in their PE 

kits and trainers and must have their water bottle.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Sam Wilberforce  
 

 

 

 


